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ADVISORY

The Philippine Association for the Gifted (PAG) Annual Conference in cooperation
with the Center for Educational Measurement, Inc, invites interested DepEd teachers
and psychologists to join "Reading Beyond the Lines: Discovering Talent in Every
Reader," in celebration of the incredible journey of readers at every stage of life, from
budding bookworms to lifelong learners. This event will be held on November 26,
2024, Tuesday, 12:00PM-6:00PM at Every Nation Philippines, Taguig Metro Manila.

To secure slots, please access https://bit.ly/pagconference2024 and pay the
registration fee. Please complete your registration form and upload your payment
receipt to finalize your spot. Registration is open until November 15, 2024 only.

This event is credited with 4 CPD units for teachers and 12 units for psychologists.

For more inquiries, please email pagconference2024@gmail.com
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